From: Information Rights Unit foi@businessandtrade.gov.uk
Subject: Request for Internal Review - ref IR2025/03236
Date: 21 March 2025 at 12:25
To: sparkelectrical.sw@gmail.com
Our ref: IR2025/03236
Dear Conor Chapple,

Thank you for your internal review request which was received on 20th March.

In accordance with the FOI code of practice we will provide you with a response within 20 working days. We will therefore reply at
the latest by 17th April.

Please remember to quote the reference number above in any future communications.
Yours sincerely,
Information Rights Unit
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